

Application for the KING EDWARD MEMORIAL HOSPITAL ALUMNI

EDITH COWAN AWARD

What is this award for?

Each year the KEMH Alumni will award an amount of \$1000 for conference attendance/further study that supports and enables excellence in care to women, their infants and families.

Who is eligible?

All current staff members of the Women and Newborn Health Service are eligible to apply for the award.

How to apply?

Provide a summary of your application limited to 200 words and include:

- Goal and anticipated outcomes
 - What are the anticipated/desired outcomes
- Background and context
 - Describe why you need this award and why this conference/travel/further study is appropriate for you.
- Timeline
 - Include a timeline for your use of this award
- Evaluation
 - Describe how you plan to put into practice any information you gain.
- Budget
 - Give specific details where/how the money will be spent.
- Letter of support
 - Provide a letter of support from your department/area
- Appendix
 - Show evidence of your conference registration/travel itinerary etc.

Final Report - Due within 30 days of the end of the project/conference etc.

Submission Date: last date/time for submission – 5pm Friday 26th May 2023.

Successful applicant announced Wednesday 5th July 2023.

Enquiries: KEMH.Alumni@outlook.com